
 
 

 

Manlius Pebble Hill Lower School  

Parent/Special Guest Lunches  

2017 – 2018  
 
 

Dear Lower School Families,  
 

In the spirit of fostering a positive school community and culture, we are delighted to offer each Lower School 

student the opportunity to invite a guest to join him or her at MPH for lunch on certain days during the 

upcoming school year.  Students may want to invite a parent, a special relative, or a family friend to join them 

for lunch at the times and dates indicated below.     
 

We ask that each child invite only one guest per lunch date.  Teachers will encourage students to act as hosts 

and hostesses and to introduce their special guest to their friends and faculty.  
 

Prekindergarten and Kindergarten Lunch: 

Guests are asked to bring a bag lunch or a special take-out lunch to share with their student in the dining hall. 

They should meet their student in the dining hall. 
 

Grades 1 – 5 Lunch: 

Guests are invited to join their student in the dining hall and to share the school lunch at the child’s assigned 

table. Students will lead guests through the dining hall routine to select their lunch from the options provided.   
 

Please note: Guests of students in Prekindergarten through Grade 5 must sign in at the Reception Desk and 

obtain a visitor’s badge before going to the dining hall for lunch. They must also sign out upon leaving the 

school. 
 

We look forward to meeting all our special guests and having the opportunity to share lunch with family and 

friends over the course of the 2017 – 2018 school year.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kendall Hoekstra 

Head of Lower and Middle School  

 
 

Grade  Dates Time Location 

Prekindergarten and Kindergarten 10/16, 1/16, 3/27 11:05 – 11:40 AM Dining Hall 

First and Second Grades 10/17, 1/17, 3/28 11:05 – 11:40 AM Dining Hall 

Third Grade 10/18, 1/18, 3/29 11:05 – 11:40 AM Dining Hall 

Fourth and Fifth Grades 10/19, 1/19, 3/26 11:05 – 11:40 AM Dining Hall 

 


